
Thank you for your donation 

through 



Mrs. Margarita

Woman

71 years old

Margarita, who is originally from Izucar de
Matamoros Puebla, Mexico, is a strong and
special woman, despite her advanced age
and low income, she has been supporting
and caring for her grandson for 6 years.

Unfortunately, she was diagnosed with
retinal detachment in her right eye, a
condition that only allows her to perceive
the movements of her hand. Retinal
detachment is a complex condition that
requires emergency surgery to stop the
continuing loss of sight.
Thanks to donations from GlobalGiving and
ACREC, Margarita was able to have surgery.
Now, Margarita has resumed her activities
with her renewed vision.



Cuernavaca Mor, 

28/07/2020

I thank you for the support 

you have given me, for the 

operation of my eyes in the 

ophthalmic clinic ACREC.

Sincerely:

Eulalia

Mrs. Eulalia



Mrs. Agripina

01 Jul 2020

I thank them for the moral and 

financial support they give me 

to have my eyes operated on. As 

you know, sight is an important 

part of us, without sight, it is 

difficult to continue with our 

activities.

A thousand thanks to the doctor 

and to everyone.  God bless you.

Agripina



September 15, 2020

Distinguished donors

I am grateful for all your support, to continue 

seeing the wonders created by God.

I hope you continue to help so many brothers 

and sisters who need it.

God bless you now and forever.

Sincerely:

A very grateful patient.

Sergio

Mr. Sergio



Mr. Agustín

Cuernavaca Mor.

August 20, 2020

By means of this letter, I would like to 

thank you for the economic help you 

have given me; I really appreciate your 

generosity, I am happy for it and for the 

good service I have received.

Agustín



With their donation, 24 older 

adults had access to their 

surgery, and now, they enjoy a 

better quality of life in relation 

to visual functioning.


